

As usual you will be offered a warm welcome at St. Mary's, The Mother Church of Teesside

Mass times and intentions

Sunday	6.00pm	iviary frene Jinks
Monday	10.00am	Service of the Word and Holy Communion
Wednesday	12.05pm	Private Intention

Friday 12.05pm Private Intention

Sunday 6.00pm Private Intention

There will be a Special Collection on 8th July for The Apostleship of the Sea

Baptisms by appointment only following a course of instructions. First requests for Baptism or Marriage to Fr. Cooper on 01642 674321

Confessions will be available 5.15-5.45pm on Sunday and after Mass on Wednesday and Friday

St. Mary's Church 2 Major Street, Stockton-on-Tees, TS18 2DD



Parish Office Telephone 01642 613933 Email: stmarystockton@btinternet.com parishfamilystockton.org.uk

Parish Priest Fr. John Cooper Tel 01642 674321 Assistant Ordinariate Priest Fr. Ian Westby

Sunday 1st July 13th Sunday of the Year



Candle Intentions	Available
Carraic interitions	Available

Sanctuary	In memory of Mary Irene Jinks (EM)	July 8th, 22nd, Aug 15th
Sacred Heart	Birthday memories of Ray Jinks (IMM)	July 8th, 15th, 22nd
Lady Altar	In memory of Irene Jinks (IMM)	July 8th, 15th, 29th

Collections		Wee	Weekly Draw		
24.6.18	£296. 14	£25	1 & 17	A. Carson	
		£15	6 & 14	A. Pollock	
		£10	5 & 19	R. Coyne	

Mass times and other information for Stockton Parishes can be found on parishfamilystockton.org.uk

Please continue to pray for the sick and housebound of our parish. If you are aware of anyone in the parish who is sick or housebound and would like to receive Holy Communion then please let one of our priests know.



Teas & Coffees available after Wednesday Mass. All welcome

Theotokos Prayer Group meet every Tuesday at 7.30pm in the Parish Centre. All welcome



As you can see below Security is a very important issue in our Parish. If you hold keys to the Church please inform Kath as soon as possible

Please see note below from our Safeguarding Department:

When supplying keys to any person or group who may be using our buildings for whatever reason it is important to keep a written record that can be audited for the distribution and return of keys. A document relating to the distribution of keys is available and should be completed. Key distribution should be limited and where possible a trusted person should be used to unlock/lock the premises for groups utilising the hall. There is an expectation from insurers that we take 'reasonable precautions' to prevent any kind of loss. Distributing a high number of keys is risky and difficult to manage.

There has been a break in to a presbytery recently where the intruder used a key to gain entry and the parish priest was on the property. This put the parish priest at risk of personal harm and items were stolen and not recovered. The keys and locks to the presbytery had to be changed as a result.